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During the month of February, we will be

talking about Families. Please send in a

family photo for your child to share. We

will place the photos on a display board

and the pictures will be returned to you.

Family Photos
Multi-Aged Class Book

Reading
The children in the Multi-aged class have

been enjoying a new routine of looking at

books together or independently after

clean-up time. If you are in the

classroom, please join us on the rug and

share some reading time together!



2024-2025 class offerings: 

Junior AM Mon/Wed/Fri and/or AM Tues/Thurs 

Senior AM Mon/Wed/Fri and/or AM Tues/Thurs 

Multi-Age PM Tues/Wed/Thurs 

Most of our enrolment comes from alumni and

referrals. Please feel free to give our school’s

contact information to any prospective families

interested in registration. We are more than

happy to provide a tour of the school to

prospective families. Thank you for your

support! 

2024-2025 Registration

It means a lot to your child

when they have the opportunity

to spend the preschool day with

you. You can sign up for

volunteering in the classroom on

the calendar posted in the

hallway/stairwell into the school.

Please write your first name

and class you would like to

volunteer in on the date that

works best for you. Thank you

for your ongoing support of

your kids and our school.

Classroom Volunteers
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If you are happy with Campus Pre-school, please leave

us a Google review! We are trying to increase

enrolment for fall 2024.



We have completed Parent-Teacher

Interviews for the school year, but

that doesn’t mean the conversation

has ended! If you are curious, have

questions, concerns or are just

wondering about happenings in the

classroom, please feel free to reach

out to your classroom teacher. We

are more than happy to chat after

school, e-mail or share a phone call.

Thank you!

Parent-Teacher
Conversations

Valentine’s Day -
February 13 & 14

We will celebrate Valentine's Day on February

13 and 14 with a valentine exchange. We will

have mailbags for children to bring home at

the end of the day. Children are welcome to

bring valentines to school, and valentines will

be placed in the individual mailbags.

Afterwards the children will be given class

time to look at their valentines before

bringing them home. Occasionally valentines

may include treats, and these will be saved to

be enjoyed at home rather than at school. At

drop off, it would be greatly appreciated if

parents/caregivers could stay and assist your

child to distribute the valentines into the

mailbags.
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Tips & Tricks for
Valentine’s Day

Writing valentines is an excellent opportunity for children to practice writing their

names, especially for our older students who are getting ready for kindergarten.

For quick distribution of valentines only write who the valentines are from. For a

challenge, write who the valentines are for as well who they are from (depends on

your time and patience). Please see your classroom teacher if you would like a list of

classmates’ first names.



We would love and appreciate some help getting the kiddos dressed for outdoor

play at the end of the preschool day (particularly our juniors in both the junior

class and the multi-aged class). If you have the time and are available, we start

getting winter gear on at around 11:05 AM. Many hands make for light work! Thank

you for your consideration.

During outdoor play, please respect the pylon area and encourage all children to

play within the pylons, unless signed out by a caregiver. Also, please refrain from

allowing children to play in the community garden area. There are many plants

growing along the edges and in the beds. Thank you!

Child Care Tax Receipts will be issued by the end of February, delivered via e-mail.

Feel free to reach out with any questions.
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Winter Gear

Outdoor Play

Tax Receipts

We have a new LinkedIn page!

Please follow us here

LinkedIn

https://linkedin.com/company/campus-preschool

